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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Antony Cant

I would like you to note my objection to the proposed Thatcham NE development.

1. The increased volume of traffic will put a further strain on the already congested A4
Bath Road forcing more cars to use Upper Bucklebury as a "rat run" to avoid the A4.

2. Bucklebury Common is an AONB with a delicate eco structure and home to much
wildlife. It can barely support the visitors it receives today let alone with a further 2500
homes on its door step.

3. I have not seen a health care impact assessment, our current GP's and dentists can barely
cope without adding 2500 more families to its waiting lists.

4. It feels to me that Westberks Council are trying to meet government new homes
requirements without giving enough thought to the infrastructure required and ecological
impact it will have.

Kind regards
Antony Cant





